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Regarding SB 210, this bill cannot pass into practice as it would nullify the ability of 

many people to cast their votes.  Oregon is currently a mail in or drop box only 

method of voting for all elections which allows all registered votes to cast their votes 

regardless of their ability to navigate traveling to appropriate in person only locations.  

The bill would effectively prevent many voters from exercising their Constitutional 

right to participate in free and fair elections. 


